
OPENING CELEBRATION EVENT - March 24, 2017 

 

BART Invites you to Celebrate the Opening of the New Warm Springs / South Fremont 
Station — March 24, 2017 

A public celebration will be held on Friday, March 24, 2017 to mark this significant 
milestone in extending BART service to the South Bay. The event will include speeches 
by dignitaries, a ribbon cutting, entertainment, and light refreshments. BART will also 
have a new train on hand for public viewing. 

Regular train service into the new station will NOT be running on March 24. Members of 
the public wishing to attend the Opening Celebration can drive to the new Warm 
Springs / South Fremont Station and park for free. A free shuttle from the west side 
(near the clock tower) of the Fremont BART Station to the event will run from 8:45 a.m. 
to 1 p.m., every 15 - 20 minutes. Regular BART service begins at the Warm Springs / 
South Fremont Station Saturday, March 25, 2017. 

This event will be primarily outdoors, rain or shine.  

For questions, contact:  bartwarmspringsextension@bart.gov or (510) 476-3900. 

 


